
 
 

ITEM 14 - Notice 
May 19, 2010 

 
 

Notice of Proposed Amendment to the FY 2010-2015 TIP to 
Update Project Information on Use of New Federal Funding for 
the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA) 

 
  
On November 6, 2009, the TPB Steering Committee approved an 
amendment to the FY 2010-2015 TIP to include up to $150 million 
per year in new federal funding beginning in FY 2011.  Notice is 
provided that WMATA has requested an amendment to the FY 
2010-2015 TIP to update information on use of the funds for a 
number of projects including system safety improvements, rail car 
replacement, track maintenance, and system infrastructure 
rehabilitation.   
 
The Board will be asked to approve this amendment at the June 
16, 2010 meeting. 
















